From: Traffic traffic@goldcoast.qld.gov.au &
Subject: RE:
Date: 8 August 2023 at 4:21 pm
To:

Dear R

Reference is made to your email to Luke Wallace on 25 July 2023 requesting a response to your
email dated 25 September 2020. In this regard, a response was sent to you via email from the
City’s Traffic team on 30 December 2020. A copy of this email is attached for your reference.

following up on response to email sent 25/9/20

Regards

Renée Wise RPEQ

Acting Executive Coordinator Transport Network Management
Transport and Traffic Branch

Transport and Infrastructure

T: 5667 3618
PO Box 5042 Gold Coast Mail Centre Qld 9729
cityofgoldcoast.com.au
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NaturallyGC Landcare

Volunteer to help restore and protect our

natural environment.

Council of the City of Gold Coast - confidential communication

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you
are not the intended recipient be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination,
forwarding, printing or copying of this email and any file attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please immediately notify us. You must destroy the original transmission and its contents. Before
opening or using attachments, check them for viruses and defects. The contents of this email and its attachments
may become scrambled, truncated or altered in transmission. Please notify us of any anomalies. Our liability is limited
to resupplying the email and attached files or the cost of having them resupplied.
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